PLYMOUTH-CANTON CIVITAN NEWSLETTER

March 2024
New website: www.plymouthcantoncivitans.com
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Dinner Meeting-March 21st:
The Dinner Meeting will be at 6:30 pm at Anatasia & Katie’s Coffee Shop at 19215 Merriman Road, Livonia 48152. Mary will be making our sandwiches & specialty drinks.  Bring your own beverage if like.
The coffee shop will be celebrating World Down Syndrome Day from 12-6pm with 50% off drink specials, games & a dance party at 3:21 pm.  So, come during the afternoon & participate. 
You can help raise funds for Anatasia & Katie’s Coffee Shop by connecting your Kroger card to the Coffee Shop.
Business Meeting-April 4th:
See you at the Salvation Army at 6:30 pm.
Club Outing to Purple Rose Theater April 10th:

Just a reminder for those who have tickets for the Purple Rose Theater on April 10th at 3 pm to see the comedy “The Antichrist Cometh” -  See you at the show.
North Central Region Meeting -April 12-13:
The meeting will be held in Benton Harbor.

April Dinner Meeting – April17th:
Our Essay Contest Dinner will be held on Wednesday, April 17th at 6 pm at the Plymouth-Arts Council.  Kathy will take reservations at the Business Meeting.

Projects:

Canton Senior Club Bake Sale:

The Canton Seniors’ Bake Sale is on March 25th 10am-2pm at the Canton Summit Senior Center (46000 Summit Parkway, Canton 48188).  Our volunteer bakers need to get their baked goods to Carol Chanter.  Call her to confirm your drop off time on Saturday, March 23rd.



Special Olympics Bowling:
The second photo session for athletes will be this Tuesday, March 19th in the bar area.  Set up time is 3:30 pm.
We will hold a recruitment meeting on April 2nd for the families of the athletes.  We will invite them to join our club.
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Lottery Tickets:

Civitan Lottery tickets are here!  You can purchase tickets at meetings for $5 each & are good for the Daily Michigan Lotto three-digit evening drawing for the entire month of September.  Winners receive $50.  The money that’s raised goes towards funding Camp Civitan.  Ask your family & friends to purchase tickets.  Contact Carol Swan for tickets.  
Ford Rd Clean-Up -April 13th:

We will meet April 13th at 9 am in the Office Max parking lot.

Miracle League – April 27th:

Mary has arranged for us to volunteer for a baseball game on April 27th from 10:15-11:30 am.  Let Mary know if you can volunteer to help.

5JSK Run – May 5th:

We are bronze sponsors & have volunteered for the 5JSK run at Canton High School early morning on Sunday, May 5th.  The students sponsor a run to raise funds for grants for local families in need.  The run is well attended.  Kathy will have more info at the next business meeting.
Plymouth-Showcase -May 6th:
Mark your calendar & plan to attend the Plymouth Showcase at St. John’s Conference Center on May 6th.  We will be honoring our volunteers of the year:  Norm Hamada & Hal Hultman.  And of course, enjoy food from local restaurants.  Let Kathy know if you plan to attend so she can reserve tickets.
Focus Hope-May 18th:
Our Focus Hope date is May 18th.  We will meet in the Costco parking lot at 8:15 am.  Invite family & friends to participate.  Let Gary know if you plan to attend.  
Camp Civitan-June 6-9:
Camp Civitan is a 4-day outdoor residential cabin camping experience for ages 13+ with mild to 
moderate mental impairments. Campers must be independent with their daily living skills.
Looking for enthusiastic, caring individuals to 
be camp counselors, nurses, and day-time helpers.  Volunteers do not need to be Civitans. Contact Cheryl for applications for campers and staff. For more information or to volunteer, contact Cheryl (313-460-3194).
We are also collecting items that can be used as bingo prizes. For example: Hats, socks, bubbles, flashlights, colorful shoelaces, cards, scratch art kits, coloring books & crayons, hairbrushes/combs, hair clips, shampoo, conditioner, tooth brushes & paste, bath gel, water bottles, & gently used purses/make-up bags, jewelry & small stuffed animals, etc. Bring items to a meeting or drop-off at Cheryl’s house.

Birthdays
Hal Hultman 3/12

Diana Mecklenberg 3/23
Gary Turnquist 4/1

Member news

Ellen Garner is in an Assisted Living facility getting rehab.
Barb Mleczek continues with her PT.

Vivian Van Vliet has shingles.  She wants to remind members to get the new shingles vaccine.  The original shingles vaccine is no longer effective.  You don’t want Shingles.
Jacqui Norton had knee surgery & is receiving PT.

We send virtual hugs & hope they have a speedy recovery!
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